Mr. B. I. Gilman, Secretary,

Art Museum, Boston, Mass.

Dear Sir:-

In connection with his work for the Panama-California. Exposition Art Museum, Mr. John C. Olmsted, who is now in San Diego, is very anxious to obtain a copy of the Report embodying the conclusions of the Board of Exports employed by the Boston Art Museum as to the best sizes, shapes and methods of lighting of the picture galleries.

As we understand the edition is exhausted, would it be possible for you to lend a copy to Mr. Olmsted for - say three months? If so, will you kindly send a copy to us by express, at our expense, or if you prefer we will send a messenger for it.

Yours very truly,